





E-mail: emppo@eastlothian.gov.uk Website: www.emppc.org.uk

September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

You will be aware that child sexual exploitation (CSE) has been in the news recently due to a number of high profile cases in England. East Lothian & Midlothian Public Protection Committee would like to bring to your attention the attached information leaflet which we hope you will share with your friends, family and community to raise awareness of child sexual exploitation.

This leaflet is specifically for parents/carers to help inform you about child sexual exploitation and to help you know the signs and the risk indicators.

This leaflet provides you with information on what to do as a parent if you think your child or a child you know is at risk of being sexually exploited and where you can get information and who to contact if you have any concerns.

Concerns can be reported to Police or Social Work Services.

Contact details:

Police Social Work East Lothian Social Work Midlothian

Out of hours Social Work

me Nelson

101 (in an emergency 999)

01875 824309

0131 271 3900 0800 731 6969

Yours faithfully,

Anne Neilson

Chair East Lothian & Midlothian Public Protection Committee